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We have just heard the sad news that Eleanor Duncanson, a member of
the society since December 2000, died on Thursday (19 January). She
had been diagnosed with MND about a year ago. Here is a link to the end
of life announcement prepared by her husband Fergus. Many of you will
know Eleanor from society meetings and excursions.

Eleanor's funeral will be held in Lambhill Crematorium at 3 pm on Friday 3
February, and there will be a reception after at Kilmardinny House.
Eleanor requested that friends attending the funeral wear some colour, not
black, and preferably something that reflects the context of your friendship
(sailing, geology, singing, etc.)
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